
  
 
 

WEEK 6 TERM 1      2013 
 
 

 
 
 

 
COMING EVENTS 

 
School closed  Enterprise Agreement Monday  11 March 
Stick pick up working bee 3.30pm Wednesday  13 March 
Gymnastics Program     Mon-Fri  18-22 March 
 
 
Dear Parents , 
 
Thanks to all involved with our fundraising adventure at Bunnings the other week.  The weather 
was a little unkind and dented our profit margin.  I have heard on the grapevine that we made 
around $800 profit.  We have plenty of cans of drink and sausages left over for our next project. 
 
Jill Feutrill is teaching at the school this week.  Jill is standing in for Therese whose house was 
badly damaged when a tornado travelled through Kiama.  Jill brings a wealth of teaching skills 
having taught teachers computer skills for many years and being Assistant Principal of  “a big 
school”. 
I hope to lure Jill to Wee Jasper on a regular basis!  Daniel has approved of Jill’s presence in the 
school asking me on the side in a quiet moment if she was going to come back to the school in 
the future.  I said “I hope so,” to which Daniel replied, “Good, she is awesome!” 
Gymnastics 
 
The gymnastics program starts in two weeks each day Monday to Friday.  Please ensure students 
are wearing suitable clothes, shorts/tshirt and footwear. 
 
Canberra Show 
It was great to see the number of parents front up to the Canberra show.  I am sure you all 
enjoyed the sights.  I would like to personally thank you all, students and parents alike, for 
volunteering me to be a tree for the reptile lady.  Enjoy the photographs. 
 
 Enterprise Agreement 
 
Please note that school will be closed on Monday 11th March.  We are closing one week earlier due 
to the Gymnastics program being run 18th-22nd March. 
 
Please remember that I am always available for a meeting if you wish to discuss any problems or 
concerns with your child, or the school. 
 
 
 
 
 

 p    

Phone: Office(02) 6227 9652, Fax:   (02) 6227 9617 
weejasper-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

website : www.weejasper-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 
 

mailto:weejasper-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au


 
 
 
 
Swimming 
 
Depending on weather conditions we will make a call on Thursday 14th as to whether we go 
swimming on the Friday.  
 
Website 
 
The school website is now up and running after technical glitches last year.  There are over 300 
new photos on the website of our activities. 
 
Staff Training. 
 
Relevant staff have been trained in the following: 
 
Senior First Aid/Emergency Care 
Administering of Prescribed Medications 
Anaphylaxis e-training 
Emergency Care – e-training 
EpiPen administration. 
 
An Epipen is now held at school for children/adults undiagnosed with anaphylactic reactions. 
 
Regards 
 
Mark. 
 
 
 


